v
N

NATIONS UNIES

HOaTAL ADNRESS CADRESSE POSTALE UMNITED NATIONSR. N Y. 10017

CABLE ADDRESS—ADRESSE TELEGRAPHIGUE UNATIONS NEWYOHNX

REFERENCE: | 20 September 1979
SEP 2 4 1979

Dear Vic,

Further to our recent telephone chat concerning your
letters of 10 and 12 September, and in acknowledgement of
your most recent letter of 18 September, I wish to assure
you of my personal interest in the plight of Bahais in
Iran.

As you may know, Jay and I have discussed the gquestion
of the destruction of Bahai property on several recent
occasions. I am now exploring means, as mentioned to you,
of raising these issues at an appropriate level. The
problem, as you know, is one that involves an approach
which would, in the final analysis, improve the lot of
those affected.

Please bear with us in the meantime and I shall be
in contact with you on this subject again in the very

near future.

Donald E. Fitzpatrick
Special Assistant
Political and General Assembly Affairs

Dr. Victor de Araujo

Bah4i International Community
866 United Nations Plaza

New York, N.¥Y. 10017
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